BURLINGTON
RESOURCES

SAN JUAN DIVISION

November 15, 2001

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Sirs:

Itis intended to move approximately ten loads of drilling water from:

San Juan 30-6 Unit #34B, located at 1940’ FSL, 1660’ FWL, Sec. 10, T-30-N, R-6-W,
Federal Lease SF-080714A

to:

San Juan 30-6 Unit #33B, located at 1190’ FNL, 790°'FWL, Sec.8, T-30-N, R-6-W
Federal Lease SF-079002

Verbal approval received from Denny Foust, Oil Conservation Division on November 15, 2001.

Sincerely,
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3401 East 30th St.,, 87402, P.O. Box 4289, Farmington, New Mexico 87499-4289, Telephone 505-326-9700, Fax 505-326-9833



